
  Gitanjali Public School 

SENIOR SECONDARY 

(AFFILIATED TO CBSE, AFF.NO:2430167, SCHOOL NO: 15614) 

SESSION: 2024-25 

 

NO: GPS/GN/24-25/074                                                                                                         DATE: 25-09-2024 
 

NOTICE 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

It is hereby informed to you that Thursday onwards we will go back to our regular school hours. We 

have adjusted ourselves to different Arrival and Departure time tables due to Bhasha Bridge, Notun 

Bridge and many other congestions. Now, we need to reap the most of our time because academic 

progress demands some extra hours of fulfillment. 

 

26th September onwards, the Arrival time will remain the same i.e., 7:50 am. The departure time 

is pushed back to the same as earlier i.e at 1:30 pm.  

 

Parents are requested to take note of it. 

 

Thanks  

Regards... 

 

 

 

 
          Signature of the Principal 


